
1


From: Affonso, Jana <jana_affonso@fws.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 3:40 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Cc: Kaylee Allen; Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Shasta reinitiation trigger: draft language


Thanks Howard. Here is our draft language so far. It only addresses the issue of filling the reservoir

behind the raised dam so likely incomplete.


<><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><><>

Jana Affonso

Assistant Field Supervisor - Endangered Species

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office

916-930-2664


On Tue, Apr 16, 2019 at 4:57 PM Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Here is our draft language for Shasta reinitiation.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

